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General Discussion 

• Minutes from the February 23rd teleconference were accepted with the 
following edits: 

o First cut of the white paper for the remaining Phase I activities are 
planned for April 28th.  

• Ira to update the white paper including: 

o Changes to the ABNF and surrounding body text for PWG 
references 

o Early in the section listing changes, change description field with 
sample references 

• Craig to update the CR after Ira sends an updated white paper. 

• Call For Objections could end at the PWG face-to-face 4/5/30.  

• We have yet to hear from CIM Core / John Crandall on even our simple 
question (sent in e-mail).  No communications have been received 
since the beginning of the year. Rick and Harry to follow up with an 
additional request for improved communication. 



• Next activities on Phase I (CIM Print Service) will be starting soon.  
Many mapping string references to IPP and Job MIB are expected. 

Next Steps / Open Actions: 

• Next draft of white paper and CR to be reviewed in the next 
teleconference.  At the end of the next teleconference, the White Paper 
(and CR) will begin the PWG Call “For Objections” process. 

• Work to begin on additional classes (separate CRs) soon.  Print 
service is next followed by queue and job.  All of Phase I to be 
completed before Phase II. 

• Next teleconference is scheduled for 3/23/06. 


